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Aledo Growth Committee (AGC) Co-Chairs Dan Reilley and Kelli Stumbo began the meeting at
6:05 p.m. Dr. Bohn, Superintendent of Aledo ISD introduced Dr. Ingia Saxton as the District’s
new Assistant Superintendent of Student and Community Programs. Aledo ISD Trustees
Jennifer Taylor and David Lear were also introduced.

Chris Campbell, Chief Facilities and Construction Officer, provided an update on the
construction of Lynn McKinney Elementary School and the Aledo High School/Daniel Ninth
Grade addition and renovations. Dr. Bohn discussed the flexibility the new and renovated
spaces are intended to provide to various programs at the high school level.

Dr. Bohn provided an update on the work the district is engaged in related to acquiring land for
future campuses.

Kim Raymond, Deputy Superintendent, reviewed the current enrollment for the district as
compared to the projected enrollment provided by the district’s outside demographers.

Josh McLaughlin from Aledo ISD’s financial advisors, BOK Financial, presented the most recent
financial information for the district including the results of the district bond sale and the forecast
of bonding capacity in various future scenarios.

The AGC engaged in a question and answer session regarding all of the information shared at
the meeting, and then broke into small groups to discuss the key pieces of information to take
away from the meeting.

Dr. Bohn briefly reviewed the current purchases that have been made with 2023 bond funds, the
potential 2024 Attendance Zone Committee timeline, school funding and related distinct budget
strategies, and when the next AGC meeting will be scheduled. She concluded by celebrating
each staff member that is on the AGC for their time and dedication to the committee process in
addition to their daily service to students.

Mr. Reilley and Ms. Stumbo closed the meeting at 7:45 p.m.


